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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

Raj, the principal of the 

School for the Blind, told us 

that on the final day before 

the Christmas break, the 

School arranged a Christmas 

party entitled “Christmas 

Love Feast,” to which 

students and staff with 

families were invited to 

enjoy an especially delicious meal. 

At that event, each of the students 

also received new clothing as a 

Christmas present, something that 

made them very happy. The party 

concluded with a cultural program, 

where the students sang Christmas 

songs and played music, as well as 

performed a Christmas play about 

the birth of Jesus. 

The School for the Blind 

thanks SB Foundation for 

standing by it since 2010 when it 

was on the verge of closing, but 

because of SB Foundation’s faithful support, the School has been 

able to continue its work securely and well. “For us, the SB 

Foundation is like an angel of God or a Mother Teresa,” says Raj. 

 

The School for the Blind wishes all the Foundation’s 

friends a very Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year, 

a greeting we on the Foundation’s Board heartedly join in, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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